
 

Elf on the Shelf Run 
Our next big event will be the Christmas Elf on the Shelf run. It is 

always a highlight of the year as all the children and staff get 

involved. We hold it outside with lots of fun, active games and if 

we are lucky- the snow disco! 

 

We would like to raise enough money to  

pay for a panto show in school. As always, 

this event relies on plenty of volunteers  

on the day but if you can help behind the 

scenes, please do get in touch. 
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Hello from the Parent, Teacher and Friends 
Association! We play an active role in 
fundraising to provide additional activities 
and equipment to enhance our children’s 
experience and enjoyment of school. We 
always welcome any help (great or small) so 
please get in touch if you’d like to be 
involved. 

Check our facebook page 

Thank You 
Last year we raised a total of £3307.54! Thank you to all who 

helped in any way, it really does make a difference. The money 

went towards discos, books for each class, King’s Coronation 

printing workshop, Magic show and ice lollies! 

 

  

Looking Ahead 
We would like to organise some new events this year such as 

movie nights and a summer fair. We would like to hear your views 

and ideas on what would interest you. It would be greatly 

appreciated if you could spend a few minutes to complete this 

questionnaire: https://forms.gle/eVhbzA9B2jY9Dp3e7 

 

  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups

/213807845854941/ 

 Lydia (secretary) 

ljpitkethly@gmail.com 

November 

Sparkle Disco 

 
 
January 

Movie Night 

 
 
June  

Father’s Day Gift 

December 

Elf on the Shelf 

Run 

 
March 

Mother’s Day Gift 

 
 
July 

Summer Fair 

https://forms.gle/eVhbzA9B2jY9Dp3e7
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213807845854941/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213807845854941/

